
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear LBT Member: 
 
Greetings to you from the Board of Lutheran Bible Translators in His name. 
 
This letter comes to you with a request. We are seeking nominations to the Board of Directors of 
Lutheran Bible Translators for the annual fall election. Please prayerfully consider people you 
know who possess the appropriate gifts and passion to serve and consider nominating them for 
this important mission. 
 
Nominees who meet the Required and Desirable Characteristics are eligible to serve as board 
members. Please consider that LBT will be strengthened by a board composed of people with a 
variety of age, ethnic, and work backgrounds, both men and women from across the nation. Near 
the bottom of that same document there is a summary of the current composition of our board, 
noting those directors whose terms are expiring.  You can find additional information about the 
directors at https://lbt.org/board-staff/. 
 
If possible, please contact the individual you are nominating to determine if they would be willing 
to serve. To nominate an individual, download the Board Nomination Form and return your 
nomination with all the information requested no later than July 1, 2024 via email to 
Board.Business@lbt.org or by mailing to LBT Board Nomination, PO Box 789, Concordia, MO 
64020, postmarked by July 1, 2024. 
 
All nominees will be contacted to determine their willingness to serve and to confirm their 
qualifications. The Nominating Committee will review the information submitted by each 
nominee and prepare the ballot based on that information. The ballot will be sent to the voters in 
the fall.  
 
Thank you for your time and interest in Lutheran Bible Translators and for your assistance in 
finding qualified candidates to serve on its Board of Directors. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 

 
 
Nickie Wilson 
Chair, Nominating Committee 
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